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Prof. Rony KLUGER – General Secretary of IBSSA visited Bulgaria within the frame of a 

special course conducted for local security companies. The month-long special training was 

a great success and during the time of the visit Prof. KLUGER led a serial of meetings with 

local IBSSA leader Mr. Angel NICOLOV. 

 

The meetings were used to discuss the situation in the country, the future development of 

IBSSA and IBSSA International Sport Federation. It has been agreed that Mr. Nicolov will 

start to activate the local organisation, will work toward enlarging and materialise the 

great possibilities of using IBSSA professional offers. 

 


